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The Prairie Light Reviewii

Editorial Staff

Letter from the Editor
Heather Armstrong

The Prairie Light Reviewii

Special Thanks

Thanks to the College of  DuPage staff  and faculty whose support for
this magazine is invaluable. Special thanks to Chuck Steele, Mardi Roebuck-Knight,
Shannon Hernandez, Stephanie Quirk, Chris Raposa, Mikata Jokkene, and the
COD Office of  Student Life. Thanks to Liz Whiteacre, Tom Montgomery-
Fate, the Prairie Writing Award, the Writers Read series, and the COD Creative
Writing Committee for their support and encouragement. Thanks to the COD
Library, especially Colin Koteles for his work on Digital Commons. Thanks to the
COD Photography faculty, especially Glenn Hansen, for providing studio space.
Thanks to the IT department, especiall Hashem Helmi, for technical assistance.
Thanks to the Liberal Arts Division, including Daniel Lloyd, Bev Reed, and Rita
Puishes, and to the Academic Affairs office, including Joe Collins. Special thanks
to Magi Wangler for lending her time and knowledge in the photography studio. 

Heather Armstrong, Editor-in-Chief
Rosalia Calderone, Production Editor
Allison Anderson, Marketing Editor

Ralph Curry, Associate Editor
Elise Anderson, Assistant Editor

Caitlin Kiel, Assistant Editor
Louisa Parzyk, Assistant Editor

Grant Schumacher, Assistant Editor
Amany Al-Hallaq, Volunteer Editor

Jackie McGrath, Advisor

It has been an exciting semester here at The Prairie Light Review, we
have been fortunate that our streak of  submissions has continued, and I am proud
to say that this issue is one my team and I are proud of. I must thank all of  you
that have submitted your work to us, without your submissions our magazine
would not be possible.

I must also thank my colleagues who worked tirelessly on this issue.
Without their hard work the production process would not have been possible. 
I especially want to thank our advisor Jackie, who has made sure that we work as a
team. She helped to facilitate great student lead discussions on content, theme and
many of  the other discussions we have in generating our magazine.

The Prairie Light Review has been a great experience for me as both a
teamwork experience, as well as an editing experience. I am grateful to be a part of
this great College of  DuPage publication.
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